
Sunday, March 15, 2020 

RE: SCHOOL CLOSURE 

Due to continuing corona virus concerns, River Oak will be closed from Monday, March 16, 2020 through April 13, 

2020. 

Student work packets will be available Tuesday, March 17 from 8am-1pm for pick up. Please have your student 

continue to do school work at home.  

Please call Mrs. Y if you have any questions on her cell at (707) 489-4018. 

Stay safe everyone. Blessings on you and your loved ones. 


